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Docket No. 50-423

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
ATTN: Mr. W. G. Counsil '

'Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Engineering and Operations Group

P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-423/83-18 ;

This refers to your letter dated May 15, 1984, in response to our letter dated
February 28, 1984. |

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of i
your licensed program.

Your position on Regulatory Guide 1.75 entitled Physical Independence of
Electrical Systems (dated September 1978), item 9, as stated in your letter of
May 15, 1984 (B11193) will be evaluated by the NRC and a position on the
subject will be forthcoming.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
ur sinal Signed sys

'
.

-I4Tifomas T. Martin, Director,
u Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc w/ encl:
V. Papadopoli, Construction Quality Assurance Supervisor
E. R. Foster, Director of Generation Construction
'J. F. Opeka, Vice' President, Nuclear Operations
D. O. Nordquist, Manager of Quality Assurance
R. T. Laudenat, Manager, Generation Facilities Licensing
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
State-of Connecticut
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Northeast' Nuclear Energy Company 2

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encis)
DPRP Section Chief
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